
Dear Forsyth Country Day Community, 

On behalf of the Leadership Transition Committee (LTC), we are pleased to report that we are entering 

the final stage of our search for the next Head of School. 

The LTC carefully reviewed eleven candidates presented by our search consultants from more than 

twenty applications. After careful review, the LTC selected semifinalists and conducted virtual interviews. 

We were impressed by the caliber of the candidates and have now chosen the most qualified individuals 

as finalists. 

Over the coming weeks, each finalist will visit campus for three days of meetings and interviews. Parents, 

faculty, and other community members will have the opportunity to meet the finalists, and following 

each visit, a feedback survey will be available so that you can share your impressions.  While community 

input is an important part of this process, it is the responsibility of the LTC to recommend one candidate 

to the Board of Trustees, which will make the final hiring decision. 

We are pleased to announce that Nathan Battle will be the first finalist to visit campus next week, 

Wednesday, September 3 through Friday, September 5. 

●​ Parents are invited to meet Nathan on Thursday, September 4, from 6:00–6:45 pm, or on Friday, 

September 5, from 7:30–8:15 am in the Center for Intentional Living. 

●​ Faculty will have the opportunity to meet him on Thursday, September 4, at 3:30 pm in the 

Lecture Hall. 

We will share details about the other finalist visits as soon as they are confirmed. 

Your participation and feedback are vital to this process. We also hope you will join us in extending a 

warm welcome to each finalist, this is not only an opportunity for us to get to know them, but also for 

them to see what makes our school community special. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. We look forward to updating you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Allison Lyerly and Sam Bailor 

Head of School Search Website  


